
                               Margaret Foley Ellis  

 

Post Office Box 1421  Ross California 415-250-2763 

 
October 8, 2024 
 
Members of Ross Town Council 
Re: Pickleball Restrictions 
 
Members of Ross Town Council, 

I understand that you will be discussing regulating, restricting or banning 

Pickleball at your next meeting. Pickleball is wildly popular with many our 

citizens, and the number is growing rapidly.  

Other towns and cities have successfully managed Pickleball noise without 

resorting to a  total ban.There are plans that limit hours of play and ask for 

noise studies only for new courts when there are specific noise complaints. I 

encourage you to find a way to regulate and manage this without a total ban on 
Pickleball in Ross. 

I also thank all of you for the time you take to keep our town up and running, safe and 
beautiful. It is a most appreciated. 

Respectfully, 

Margie Ellis 

4 Fernhill Ave, Ross 

 

 
 
 

 


